
From: Allan Simpson
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: new representation proposal
Date: Wednesday, 26 September 2018 5:24:13 PM

Dear Ecan,
I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019 elections. I have
been waiting for a long time to see proper democratic rights restored to all
Cantabrians regarding Ecan elections and I believe that your current
proposal gives greater voice to many rural voters than to urban voters. I
want to see fair and equal democratic representation for all of us, as we
had before it was removed by Government.
Please reconsider the proposal and restore the status quo, at least for the
first election that will set things back to “normal”.
Yours sincerely,
Allan Simpson
Halswell
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